
Your negotiating team has reviewed the results 
of our recent bargaining survey. We want 
to share a huge thank you to everyone who 
shared their important opinions on bargaining. 

Thanks to your feedback, we are now 
prepared to fight for your priorities when we 
begin bargaining. 

Your feedback was clear – we are underpaid 
and overworked. We are ready to take a 
stand and fight for the wages, benefits, and 
working conditions we deserve.  

We are scheduling our first meetings with 
the employer. We will keep you updated as 
we move forward.  

Please contact a member of your negotiating 
team if you have any questions. 
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